
Prof. L. Njenga Attends the Opening of Solar Academy 

Prof L Njenga Dean attends the opening of the SOLAR ACADEMY, a Short Training in 
Photovoltaics installation and maintenance scheduled to take place at Chiromo Campus, 
University of Nairobi from August 18th to 28th, 2014. The training is part of the ongoing training 
that kicked off in 2012 to build capacity in the country for solar installers.  

 


